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Editorial 
 
Osteoarthritis year 2010 in review 
 
This issue of Osteoarthritis and Cartilage contains six reviews, representing six different areas 
of osteoarthritis research as presented at the 2010 World Congress of Osteoarthritis in 
Brussels. The speakers were tasked with summarizing their personal views of the most 
important progress within their particular area since the preceding Osteoarthritis World 
Congress. This session has been a much appreciated feature during recent Osteoarthritis 
Research Society International (OARSI) meetings. In addition to the papers presented here, 
OARSI members may view the actual presentations and slides at http://www.oarsi.org. If you 
attend this year’s meeting in San Diego, September 15–18 http://2011.oarsi.org/, you can 
listen live to the next version of ‘Osteoarthritis Year in Review’. A printed summary will 
appear some months later in your issue of Osteoarthritis and Cartilage. 
 
Stefan Lohmander 
Editor in Chief 
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